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Armidale Secondary College 
Works notification July 2020 

The new Armidale Secondary College is being developed on the old Armidale High School site. The new high 
school will cater for approximately 1,500 students and will include modern facilities in 79 new classrooms, new 
school buildings, improved performing arts and sports facilities and attractive landscaping and design features 

Notification of planned traffic changes impacting Butler St and Lambs Avenue 

This works notification is to inform you of the planned traffic and pedestrian changes impacting Butler St and 
Lambs Avenue. The traffic changes are required to restore the road surfaces that have been disturbed during our 
works along with providing new line markings.  

When will the traffic and pedestrian impacts start and finish? 

The works will be undertaken over 2 separate days on Wednesday 15 July 2020 and Wednesday 22 July 2020 for 
the resurfacing and line marking respectively, weather permitting. 

What are the construction hours? 

Work will occur between 7:00am and 6:00pm, as per the DA approved construction hours. No work will take place 
on Sundays or public holidays. 

What are the traffic and pedestrian impacts? 

On Wednesday 15 July 2020 and Wednesday 22 July 2020 traffic and pedestrian diversions will be in place between 
7:00am and 6:00pm. Traffic controllers will be in place to provide safety, convenience and efficient management 
and control of vehicle and pedestrian traffic around the worksite. (See map overleaf for details). 

Access to residential driveways will not be impacted as a result of these closures. 

What safety measures will be in place? 

The safety of the school community and local community is our top priority. During construction, the contractors 
will follow rigorous processes to ensure the safety of students, staff, contractors, parents and other visitors to the 
site is maintained.  

The works will be conducted in accordance with Safe Work NSW requirements and the area will be isolated within 
the construction zone. 

If you have any queries relating to the ongoing work at Armidale Secondary College, please contact School 
Infrastructure NSW using the contact information overleaf. 
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For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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